WATERFORD PATIO HOME OWNERS ASSOCIATION
MINUTES - September 13,2017

The Board of Directors made a decision to cancel tonight’s meeting due to
everyone’s involvement with Hurricane Irma cleanup.

A sign was posted on the meeting room door to advise of cancellation and the next

meeting date being Oct. 11, 2017.

Minutes respectively submitted by Marsha Souza.
Next meeting will be held 2" Wednesday of the month... Oct 11, 2017



